
REDINGTON FROGNAL 

N E I G H BO U R H O O D  F O R U M  

 

2 November, 2022 

 

Dear Ms Ly, 

Planning application 2022/4138/P:  45 Hollycroft Avenue – part objection 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this planning application. 

The Neighbourhood Forum objects to the installation of roof that lights on the rear roof slope.  This would 

introduce pollution and light spillage to the rear of the property and would be contrary to policy BGI 3.  Rear 

gardens in the Plan area are designated a local Ecological Network, as set out in the Rationale and Evidence to 

policies SD 1 and BGI 1. 

It is important to ensure that the impact on the bats and owls foraging and commuting here is minimised and 

that the important rear garden tree corridors are protected from light spill. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Secretary 

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum 
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